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Upgrade of the Tirant node

In November 2011 took place a three day workshop whose main purpose was the upgrade of the Tirant 
supercomputer by means of replacing the JS20 blades by the JS21 and developing the necessary 
modifications of the system.
 
The meeting was conducted by the system engineers at BSC-CNS and provided the attendees experience to 
know how to deploy the same tasks in the supercomputers managed by them.
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